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December,  2020

 
Election

Election for the Board of Directors
for  the  term of  January  1,  2021,
thru December 31, 2023 will take
place at the Clubhouse beginning
December 6.  Voting will close at 3
p.m. on December 12.  Ballots will
NOT be mailed to members.   All
full  members  who  are  in  good
standing are eligible to vote.  You
will sign the voting roster, be given
a ballot.  Vote for up to three (but
no  more  than  three)  candidates
and place your ballot in the locked
ballot box.    Election judges are
Ronnie  Ryles,  Stan  Bryant,  and
Doug  Robeson.    The  slate  of
candidates is as follows:

Lee Adams
Dennis Davenport
Susan Lankford
Ricky Loyd
Chris Matthews
Blaine Tedder

  

 

Fox Hills  will  be closed December 25,
for Christmas Day.

The  course  will  open  at  10  a.m.  on
Mondays beginning on November 1.
 

Dennis Davenport scored a hole-in-one
on hole #2 on November 7, 2020.  Well
done, Dennis!

We  would  like  to  thank  the
outgoing  Board  members  for
their service the last three years.
Those  leaving  the  Board  at  the
end of December, 2020, are Steve
Williams,  Jerry  Messer,  and
Ronnie Webb.   Thanks, guys!

“The harder you work, the luckier
you get.”   ----------- Gary Player
 


